

REVIEW 3 (Units 6-7-8)

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|----------------------------|---------------------|-------------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>ac</u> cess | B. <u>e</u> ducate | C. <u>w</u> edding | D. <u>de</u> cent |
| 2. A. <u>l</u> aptop | B. <u>s</u> oftware | C. <u>h</u> andkerchief | D. <u>pr</u> ogramme |
| 3. A. <u>o</u> rganisation | B. <u>c</u> ontrast | C. <u>d</u> isadvantage | D. <u>h</u> oroscope |

Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|---------------|-------------|---------------|
| 4. A. encourage | B. engagement | C. violence | D. advantage |
| 5. A. ceremony | B. majority | C. equality | D. remarkable |

II. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentences.

6. Lack of an education severely restricts a woman's access _____ information and opportunities.
A. to B. with C. about D. from
7. A new educational programme has been set up for economically _____ children.
A. advantaged B. advantage C. disadvantaged D. disadvantage
8. Due to the gender pay gap, women _____ less than men in every country, from as little as 6% in Belgium to as high as 37% in South Korea.
A. save B. make C. work D. earn
9. Government support will be _____ if the project is to succeed.
A. essential B. unnecessary C. minor D. usual
10. For years, tablets have enriched our lives at work and at home, allowing us to stay _____ and access information with ease.
A. connect B. connecting C. connected D. connection
11. Some private companies in China try to avoid employing women of child-bearing _____ and sometimes sack them once they are going to have a baby.
A. old B. age C. years D. time
12. Saudi Arabia is the last country to allow women to vote, and this is a first step in the long _____ of the gender equality.
A. way B. distance C. direction D. struggle
13. Computer games _____ encourage players to move up levels and earn high scores may help develop mathematical skills.
A. which B. whose C. they D. those
14. A major issue for teachers _____ allow students to use their own devices is how to provide online access to such devices.
A. they B. ones C. who D. those
15. The examination papers _____ by machine. The students _____ of their results next week.
A. will be scored - can be told B. can be scored - will be informed
C. should be scored - are told D. will score - will be said

Copyright belongs to Mr. Dong 0983615382

Reproduction in any form is strictly prohibited

16. When is that letter _____?
A. going to be sent B. going to send C. be sent D. to send
17. The speed of light is _____ the speed of sound.
A. faster B. much faster than C. the fastest D. as fast
18. Which of the following is _____ title for the passage?
A. the best B. better C. best D. good
19. At the end of the 19th century, Binet developed a test for measuring intelligence _____ served as the basic modern IQ tests.
A. has B. it has C. and D. which has
20. The girls and flowers _____ he painted were very lively.
A. who B. that C. whose D. which

III. Fill in each blank with ONE suitable word.

21. Gender _____ has already been promoted in many countries in the world.
22. Many girls who get married at an early age can become victims of domestic _____.
23. UNDP provides technical support, expert advice and _____ to help people in developing countries have a better life.
24. UNICEF helps to teach children and teenagers essential skills for the job _____.
25. Working in groups helps us have a(n) _____ to discuss the topic with my classmates.

IV. Complete the sentences using *who, which, whose* or *where*.

26. David was the man _____ liked to work hard and play hard.
27. This is the salary _____ he earns at the moment.
28. Are these the dogs _____ guard the building?
29. A successful writer is a person _____ books are published.
30. These are the people _____ skills are right for the job.

V. Read the passage carefully, and do the tasks that follow.

Gender pay gap

Men are being paid more than women, even by holding the same job title, and this is even more apparent in desk jobs. According to the Salaries and Wages Survey Report 2015, men were earning up to 8.4% more than women in the year 2015.

Gender discrimination is one of the core reasons for pay inequality around the world. An Indonesian 2010 Labor Force Survey showed that female workers' monthly pay was 28.7% lower than their male counterparts due to gender discrimination.

A Malaysian executive director has said that men are paid more because more years of experience, adding that women who become mothers tend to stop working, at least for a period of time, and this affects their salary. However, this explanation of the pay gap was not reasonable because even college graduates face pay inequality.

Copyright belongs to Mr. Dong 0983615382

Reproduction in any form is strictly prohibited

In the past, female teachers in Malaysia faced a disadvantage not just with their pay but also with their basic status. For instance, female teachers who got married would lose their permanent status as a teacher and would be regarded as a “permanent temporary staff”. The Women Teacher’s Union was formed in 1960 in order to fight for equal pay and rights between male and female staff, and pay equality for female teachers was finally achieved in the year 1964.

According to the World Economic Forum, women will be earning 41.2% less than their male counterparts by the year 2030. Asia will be the only region in the world to experience worsening gender wage gap from now till 2030. The World Economic Forum has said that it will take 81 years to close the gender gap in the workplace.

Task 1. Find the words or expressions in the text which have the following meanings.

- 31. treating one person or group worse than others _____
- 32. the most important part of something _____
- 33. people that have a similar position to others _____
- 34. people who have finished their college education _____
- 35. an official position _____

Task 2. Read the passage again, and answer the questions below.

- 36. What is the reason for pay inequality in the world?
- 37. What are the reasons why women earn less in a Malaysian executive director’s opinion?
- 38. What was a disadvantage that female teachers in Malaysia faced?
- 39. According to the World Economic Forum, which part of the world will experience worsening gender wage gap from now till 2030?
- 40. How long will it take to close the gender gap in the workplace?

VI. Complete the conversation about benefits of blended learning, using the phrases (A-F) given. There is one extra phrase that you do not need.

- A. help their students more
- B. the needs of all students can be met
- C. set up sample lessons in the classroom
- D. improve my IT skills
- E. with flexible face-to-face support in the classroom
- F. both online learning and face-to-face instruction

Nick Hi, Mai. Do you go to class as usual?

Mai Hi, Nick. I’m following blended learning. Do you know that?

Nick Yes. It’s ⁴¹_____.

Can you see any advantages of this way of learning?

Mai I can learn the subject and I also ⁴²_____.

Nick You’re right. Can you see any others?

Copyright belongs to Mr. Dong 0983615382
Reproduction in any form is strictly prohibited

Mai Blended learning creates a classroom where ⁴³ _____.

Nick Besides that, it also helps teachers to be more effective and ⁴⁴ _____.

Mai Do you that we have a few ways to have blended learning. For example, teachers can give online homework and have students complete and hand in their homework online. Another time, we can have online instruction, often through video instruction, ⁴⁵ _____.

VI. Write complete sentences using the words / phrases given in their correct forms. You can add some more necessary words, but you have to use all the words given.

Advantages of BYOD (Bring Your Own Device)

46. it / increase / student's participation / classroom activities / when / they / allowed / / own devices / learning

47. it / make / goal / true personalized learning / become achievable

48. when / each student / learn / their own device / they / work together / and / develop / collaborative skills

49. BYOD / provide / learning resource / which / suitable / students' timetable

50. it / also / prepare / students / 21st century workplace / and / it / save / money / technology costs